
West Newbury Energy and Sustainability Committee Meeting
Final Minutes
5/12/21, 6:00 to 7:00 pm via Go To Meeting; attendees Chip Wallace, Elisa Grammer, 
Rick Parker and Liz Callahan

1. Solect Energy update – As follow-up to site visits, Solect Energy requested and Rick 
provided them with Town’s electric bill; Solect Energy’s review of potential project is 
still underway. 

2. National Grid webinars – ESC members plan to attend all three webinars (May 26, 
June 8 and June 22).

3. Elisa covered website updates, including an article on the state’s climate legislation, 
An Act Creating a Next Generation Roadmap for Massachusetts Climate Policy. ESC 
discussed and approved having the Town send out an email blast that includes the 
article.

4. Energy and Environmental Fair – ESC discussed need to develop more definitive 
plan, task list and target dates for the fair.  Liz said she would put together are 
outline for discussion at the next meeting.  ESC also discussed the need for a 
unifying theme for the fair.  One suggestion was “What can each of us do?”  That is, 
the fair topics would be directed at changes each homeowner can make around 
energy efficiency and sustainability within their home/the community toward 
becoming carbon neutral.


